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We’re building a new  
Bulleen Road to create  
the space needed to build 
the new Yarra Link Green 
Bridge and tunnel entrance, 
which will connect to the 
Eastern Freeway.

What are the changes to 
Bulleen Park Access Road?   
We need to shift the existing Bulleen 
Park Access Road to safely connect 
it to the new Bulleen Road. 
Bulleen Park Access Road will be 
moved slightly to the north of the 
existing entrance.
 

When will the work  
take place? 
Works on Bulleen Park Access Road 
are underway and will continue 
during the day and night, with the new 
access road opening in mid August.

How will I access Bulleen 
Park during these works?
There will be some changes to the 
way you access Bulleen Park by 
vehicle and on foot. Access will be 
maintained throughout the works 
and traffic management will be in 
place to guide you through the area. 
Please follow all signs and directions 
for your safety.

How long will construction 
on the new Bulleen Road 
take? 
Works are underway which include 
moving utilities while we build new 
traffic lanes behind barriers. 
The new Bulleen Road will open  
in late 2023. 

What are the benefits? 
North East Link will connect the  
M80 Ring Road to an upgraded 
Eastern Freeway, reducing travel 
times, adding 7km of new walking and 
cycling paths and removing more than 
14,000 vehicles from Bulleen Road.
By building the new Bulleen Road 
now, we’ll ensure that the road stays 
open as works progress. 

Artist impression:  Aerial view of the new Bulleen Road, late 2023
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  For languages other than 
English please call 9209 0147

1800 105 105 (call anytime)
community@northeastlink.vic.gov.au

@nelpvic

Please contact us if you would like this information in an accessible format.
If you need assistance due to a hearing or speech impairment, visit relayservice.gov.au

Want to know 
more about the 
North East Link 
Program?
Read more about the works at 
bigbuild.vic.gov.au/projects/
north-east-link-program   

Call North East Link Program on 
1800 105 105 - 24 hours a day, 
seven days a week  

Write to North East Link 
Program at community@
northeastlink.vic.gov.au 

Sign up to receive email 
notifications about future works 
at northeastlink.vic.gov.au/
news/subscribe Bulleen Road
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